Sedgemoor

To: ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH

From: SERVICE MANAGER - DEVELOPMENT 24 April 2015
MANAGEMENT

Application No: 24/15/00014/DRT
APPLICATION FOR Full Planning Permission
PROPOSAL: Erection of detached drive thru coffee shop (use classes A3 and A5).

LOCATION: Land at, Sedgemoor Motorway Sevices Area (M5 North Bound), BS24
O.S. Grid Reference:  335762.42 (easting) 152769.18 (northing)

Being dealt with Mrs D Todd

Please complete and return the following proforma (by e-mail if possible to
development.management@sedgemoor.gov.uk) deleting (a),(b),or (c) as appropriate.

To: The Environmental Health Officer

(c) comments on this application are as follows:-

Please could you put the following notes on any approval, stating that:-

1. Under Regulation (EC) No 852/2004 Article 6(2), food business operators must register food
establishments under their control with the local Environmental Health Department. If planning

permission is granted you must contact the Public Protection Unit, which is part of this Authority.

2. Planning approval does not ensure that the proposed development will or does comply with
food hygiene legislation. You are therefore advised to contact the Public Protection Unit, which
is part of this authority before work commences for advice on how to comply.

Mr S Carpenter BSc MSc MCIEH

Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Protection Unit

Date: 24 April 2015

You may view details of the application, the plans and other associated documents submitted,
on our Web Site — www.sedgemoor.gov.uk, and monitor its progress.




